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From: jeffrey austin <jaustin5659@yahoo.com>Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 4:31 PMTo: *CI-StPaul_LH-LicensingSubject: License # 20150000267  Bad Weather Brewing

DSI Inspectors,  I am writing to object to any additional licenses being issued to Bad Weather Brewing on W. 7th St. 
I am a business owner in the neighborhood (River Garden Yoga Center and Claddagh Cafe) and resident (457 W. 7th 
St.). And although in general, I support the establishment, the crowds and cars are becoming increasingly noisy and 
dangerous. They have limited parking and many nights, their patrons are parking throughout the residential areas and 
along W. 7th and the noise from the outdoor area is becoming a bit of a problem.   
I'm happy they are doing well but am NOT in support of any additional licensing requests for this location that would 
extend their hours, increase their customer capacity or in general, result in increased flow of traffic and customers to the 
site. 
Thank you for your consideration and if you have any questions, please contact me directly at 651-270-6643 or email. 
Regards, 
Jeffrey Austin. 


